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The TrackCelebrates its 25th Birthday

Family Recreation Centers Marks its Anniversary by Beginning Their Season with a Come
Back Dinner!

Pigeon Forge, TN (Vocus) January 7, 2009 -- The Track, the family headquarters for fun in Pigeon Forge, TN,
announced that it is celebrating 25 years of offering affordable family fun. Tomark the occasion, The Track
will be beginning their Season with a Come Back Dinner! They will be inviting back all their employees, past
and present, for a day of food, fellowship, and fun! The Track will be having several events taking place
throughout the year in Celebration of this milestone.

"As we continue to grow and expand our family recreation centers, we are thrilled to have become a tradition
for visitors to the area," said Vic Barrett of The Track. "We have reached this tremendous milestone with such
success and hope to continue to offer families an affordable and fun vacation for many more years to come."

Opening the doors to its first location in Pigeon Forge, Tennessee in 1984, The Track now welcomes 12 million
visitors each year to see the Smoky Mountains and enjoy amusement rides, including the Wild Woody,a
wooden go-kart track that has the feel of a roller coaster with its twists and turns, two miniature golf courses,
Blaster Boats, Bumper Cars and more.

The Track has opened 2 additional locations over the years in Gulf Shores, Alabama and Destin, Florida.

View our rides that guests have submitted videos for on YouTube.

Visit The Track website to find out that Family Fun Is Still Affordable!

About The Track:
For 25 years The Track has been the family headquarters for fun in Pigeon Forge, Destin and Gulf Shores. Its
action-packed family recreation centers feature the ultimate in go-kart tracks, miniature golf, bumper boats,
bungee jumping and more. Each of our three destinations features Kids Country with such features as The Rio
Grande Train, The Carousel, The Red Baron Plane Ride, Spin Tops, Swings, Ferris Wheel, and Noah's Lark
Giant Swinging Boat.

With recreation centers conveniently located at the foothills of the Smoky Mountains, by cabins, beaches and
local condos and hotels, The Track completes your family vacation. For more information or to purchase
tickets, please visit The Track and select your destination or call 865-453-4777 ext. 211.
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Contact Information
Bill Willbanks
The Track Recreation Center
http://www.pigeonforgetrack.com
865-453-4777 ext. 21

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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